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July 6th:  Club Meeting
Bring Your Own Picnic at Elke’s

July 15th @ 2:15 PM
Flatrock Playhouse Outing  - “Nuptials”

July 24th @ 6:30 PM:  Mini-Social at Bronco’s
(Blackstock Road)
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Ted's Corner

Summer is in full swing and we need rain.  Days are getting shorter already
meaning that snow is not that far away.  Make your ski plans early and get in touch with
Carol McCall if you need assistance.  Deposits for Crescent trips will be due in short
order.

Thanks to everyone that participated in the "Music On Main" fundraiser.  It was
a huge success.  The music was great even though we didn’t have much time to listen.
A few of us cooled off at Basil's afterwards.

The Lake Bowen cruise was lots of fun.  The “Armada”, provided by Pat and
Bob of “Gotcha Covered Rentals” and Marge Smith, left the pier at 4:30 just as the rain
clouds parted.  There were plenty of good things to eat, even chicken, and you didn’t go
thirsty.  We tied up together in the middle of the lake and had a grand old time.  Thanks,
Pat, Bob and Marge!

The mini social was held at Copper River.  Unfortunately I missed it, but I heard
it was good, especially the food.  Thanks, Pat.  The next social will be at Bronco’s on
Blackstock Rd on July 24th.

The June meeting was held at my house on Lake Bowen and was a good change
of pace from the Art Center.  Everyone had a chance to relax and enjoy the outdoors.
The next meeting will be held at Elke’s, at Lake Bowen, on Friday July 6th.  So come
and enjoy a relaxing evening with your friends, have some good food and your favorite
beverage.

Check your newsletters in the coming months.  There are plenty of activities
coming up including, blueberry picking, train rides and rafting to Nantahala and the
Flatrock Playhouse.

Ted
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MUSIC ON MAIN RESULTS

Once again thanks to all of you that worked our biggest fundraiser of this year on May
24, 2007.  This year the results paid off in $732.77.  You all did a great job!  Over the 12
years that we have been fortunate enough to work for the City of Spartanburg, at Music
on Main, the club has raised more than $13,000.00.  This has been extremely helpful in
having enough funds to operate our club and make our annual donations to The Spartan-
burg Arts Center and the Special Olympics each year.  You ALL deserve a big round of
applause for all your hard work!!!

Conni Harrell

SPLIT THE POT WINNER

Deja vu, June’s split the pot winner was Charlie Darling, AGAIN.  Charlie won $16.00, but that
was $16.00 more than he had in his pocket when he got there.  You may be the next lucky winner,
so join us at the next club meeting on July 6 on Lake Bowen at Elke’s place.  You may be the
beginning of another double winner, or you may be the winner of a lovely parting gift in the
monthly raffle.

Conni.
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I FOUND MY THRILL ON BLUEBERRY HILL

Yep, it’s that time again to pick those berries!
Mark & Carol are setting up a hike for us on

Saturday, August 11th.  Please read all about it in the article
somewhere else in this newsletter.

Alison

Notes on Mammoth Trip -Jan 12-19th,2008

We were given the choice to stay in Mammoth Friday night (the
last night of the trip), or to return to Reno, making the trip to the airport
much shorter Saturday morning. This decision must be made as a
group, and the vote was to return to Reno Friday night. Sportsamerica
will be providing lodging at the Silver Legacy Casino at no extra charge.

If you would like to experience some great California skiing (and
nightlife) just send the sign-up form directly to Sara Ford at Sports-
america. If you are arriving sooner than Friday 11th and would like
accommodation, just let Sara know. The same goes for people staying
longer than Saturday 19th.

Winter IS coming!

Carol Mccall
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Lunch Before “Nuptials”

For those of you planning on attending the play in Flat Rock on July 15th, we will meet
in Hendersonville around noon time at either Kelsey’s or Binion’s restaurant for lunch
before the show.  Let me know if you have a preference, both restaurants are great!  I
will confirm with the ticket holders the location within the next week or so.

Thanks.

Alison
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BLUEBERRIES

Spartanburg troops are going to march into the blueberry fields
in the Shining Rock Wilderness once again this year. Our attack will be
on Saturday, August 11th. Our march will be about a mile of easy
hiking. Bring lunch, sunscreen, sturdy shoes, and a pail or cut-off milk
carton.

Staging area will be as follows:

Drive North on I-26 towards Asheville. Take exit # 37
(Skyland/Long Shoals Rd). Rendevous at 9:30 hours at
McDonald's/Shell Station. We will form a convoy to Ivestor Gap parking
lot on the Blue Ridge Parkway.

Last year's berries were enjoyed by all in pies, muffins, and
moonshine(!). Let us know if you are coming.

Mark & Carol
828-859-5500 h
864-580-0891 c

July Mini-Social

For our mini socials we'll be doing a tour of different countries the
next few months: Mexican, Indian, Thai and German.  On Tuesday, July
24th we'll be meeting at the Broncos Mexican Restaurant 576-1755 on
Spartanburg's west side.  The time is 6:30 and the address is 352 East
Blackstock Road.
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2007-2008

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Ted Mueller 592-3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.com
PAST PRESIDENT Gerhard Buettner 583-1997 gbuettner@charter.net
VICE PRESIDENT Mike Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
TREASURER Art Mall 433-8627 mloart@aol.com
SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433-0802 jsbobo@spart7.org
MEMBERSHIP Samuel Linder 587-1315 samlinder@yahoo.com
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@ att.net
PROGRAMS Stephany Mareel-Ellis 582-7891 smareel@hotmail.com
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS ???????
ACTIVITIES Alison Kimball 814-5372 akimball@bellsouth.net
FUNDRAISING Conni Harrell 592-3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.com

Subaru VIP Discount Program

Subaru is a proud sponsor of the Crescent Ski Council racing program.  Part of
their sponsorship package this year includes the VIP Discount Program for all CSC
members.  Qualifying members of a CSC club can purchase a new Subaru at dealer cost
minus any incentives which are currently being offered.  To qualify you must be a
member of a CSC club for at least 6 months.  If you are interested, please notify Ted or
Mark of your intent to participate.

Subaru will mail the VIP information to you, which will include information
about local dealers and participating in the VIP program.  Once you have received the
information, you can go to a local dealer, pick out the Subaru that you want, the dealer
will pull the invoice and let the purchaser know if there are any current incentives.  The
VIP program will be in effect from October 1, 2006 through September 30, 2007.  Please
take advantage of this wonderful benefit that our own Ron Scott secured for all CSC
clubs.



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publica-
tion in the newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout
calendar included in the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for informa-
tion on how to submit your newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an
18 X 20 tent, and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can
be rented with or without the tent.  We have the makings for that special
occasion and it is all very reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables
can be rented for $5 per table.  Remember; don’t have a party without the
comfort of shade. Your guests will appreciate it and so will the club! For
rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy Bobo.


